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Two Lyon County men were listed as missing by the Kansas Bureau of Investigation 

Wednesday. But one apparently was located after The Gazette mentioned him online. 

Capt. Ray Mattas with the Emporia Police Department said Thursday that Randy 

Hacker, 62, was found in Fredonia and is safe. 

“He was located at an assisted care facility,” Mattas said. 

The KBI listed Hacker as missing since Wednesday, April 1, 2020. But Mattas said 

Emporia Police actually reported his disappearance in March 2021. 

“Family had known where he was for a while, and just failed to let us know,” Mattas 

said. 

The other missing Lyon County man is Jordan Lewis, 40. Police say he was last seen 

Tuesday, December 28, 2021. 

Lewis is Caucasian stands six-foot-one and weighs 200 pounds. He has brown hair and 

blue eyes. The KBI website does not have a photo of him. 

People with information about Lewis can contact the KBI by calling 785-296-4017. Tips 

also can be left online at www.kbi.ks.gov/MissingPersons. 

http://www.emporiagazette.com/free/article_8240afdc-d13c-11ec-af58-bb74aa1516b4.html 
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